UPCOMING
EVENTS:

HOUSEHOLD WASTE
COLLECTIONS:
PERMANENT SITE BY
APPOINTMENT
HTTPS://RECYCLE
RESPONSIBLY.AS.ME/
HHWASTE
OPEN IST SATURDAY &
3RD FRIDAY

ELECTRONICS
RECYCLING
COLLECTIONS:
OCT. 22

TIRE COLLECTION:
MUNICIPALITIES ONLY
OCT. 6 & 7
8:00—3:00
10241 FRUIT ROAD,
ALHAMBRA

ENVIRONMENTAL
GRANTS:

2023 GRANT RFP TO BE
RELEASED EARLY NOV.

FEDERAL GRANTS
AVAILABLE AT:
GRANTS.GOV

RESOURCE MANAGE-
MENT UPDATES
MADISONCOUNTYBZ.COM
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GABRIELLE REED JOINS MADISON COUNTY

Gabrielle Reed joins Madison County
as the new Stormwater and
Floodplain Manager which is part of
the Building and Zoning Department.
This position also comes with
providing leadership to the MS4 Co-
Permittee Group.

Ms. Reed graduated with a Bachelor
of Science in Geography and
Environmental Resources with a
specialization in Climate and Water
Resources. She earned two minors in
Geology and Environmental Studies
while attending SIU, Carbondale.

Gabrielle’s current position as the
Stormwater Coordinator involves;
supporting the planning and
implementation of stormwater
initiatives for Madison County,
monitoring and managing the
floodplain areas within the county, and
enforcing the stormwater drainage,
detention, erosion, and sediment

control ordinances. Enforcement of
these ordinances includes assisting in
the review of development and site
improvement permits and subsequent
field inspection of construction sites.

She is also responsible for monitoring
the county’s stormwater hot-line and
responding to flooding complaints.
She coordinates field inspections with
the Soil and Water District. She is the
acting stormwater liaison on behalf of
the Madison County Board to the
USACE, NRCS, EMA, as well as
other municipal, state, and federal
agencies.

A few of Ms. Reed’s other
responsibilities include coordinating
and implementing stormwater
educational programs for the public
and assisting in the development and
promotion of model stormwater
ordinances for counties, townships
and municipalities.
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CO-PERMITTEE
GROUP
LEADERSHIP

MADISON COUNTY
BUILDING AND
ZONING

157 N. Main Street
Suite 254
Edwardsville, IL 62025
www.madison

countybz.com

Gabrielle B. Reed

Stormwater Coordinator
Phone: 618.296.4665
gbreed@co.madison.il.us

GONZALEZ
COMPANIES

525 West Main Street
Suite 125
Belleville, IL 62220
Fax: 618-222-2225

WWwWw.gonzalezcos.com

Tony Schenk, P.E.
Engineering Consultant
Phone: 618-222-2221
tschenk@gocos.net

RESOURCE
MANAGEMENT
COORDINATOR

BRANDON BANKS
Madison County
blbanks@co.madision.il.us

SPOTLIGHT SEGMENT

Madison County Greens Schools Programs

As part of Madison County’s Building
& Zoning Department, the Resource |
Management Team has hosted and
has several upcoming events:

2022 Green Schools Program—
Enrollment open year round. 2023
school grant projects will be open
next month - Up to $2,000 for
environmental education projects.

Stormwater Education Program—Illicit Discharge Drain Stencil Opportunities
First event hosted on August 27th in partnership with Heartlands Conservancy.
Future events to be held in conjunction with local schools. Supplies and activity
books are available.

America Recycles Day - Poster Contest
Theme: When in Doubt, Leave it Out! Focus on recycling contamination
Deadline : October 21st, 2022 @ 4pm, grades K-12

For more information on these events and others, contact the Building & Zoning
office on the second floor of the Madison County Administration Building, Suite 254
@ 157 N. Main Street. Edwardsville, IL 62025.

Follow our progress in Madison County by joining the public
Facebook Group - Madison County Clean Communities!

M54 Quarterly Meeling Review

A featured topic during the September promote pollution prevention in the
Quarterly Meeting was a presentation on waterways within Madison County. For
Good Housekeeping/Pollution Prevention, more information on these resources
one of the six minimum control measures contact Tony at: tschenk@gocos.net

implemented by the Co-Permittee Group.

Next Meeting December 14, 2022

In addition to a review of the Best
Management Practices for the municipal
operations discussed within the Good
Housekeeping presentation, Gonzalez
Companies representative, Tony Schenk,
P.E., provided a reminder on required
activities each member of the group is
responsible for including: wet and dry
weather storm water sampling, annual
public meetings and record keeping
requirements. Gonzalez Companies has
resources available for the group to help
comply with permit requirements and




